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PECO PowerLabs ..  
Testing and Solutions, Guaranteed. PECO Energy Company 

175 North Cain Road 
Coatesville, PA 19320

June 20, 2000

Mr. George Tasick 
James A. Fitzpatrick Nuclear Plant 
268 Lake Road 
Lycoming, NY 13093

Valve Operation Test & Evaluation System (VOTES) 
Re-calibrations

Reference: Letter - G.C. Bell (PECO PowerLabs) to George Tasick (IP3), 
dated 5/26/2000 

Dear Mr. Tasick: 

The Votes clamps listed below, as originally identified in the referenced letter, were re-calibrated and determined to be in tolerance. Two clamps (JAF E-299 and JAF E-147) were found to have exceeded their lifetime change limits. This does not affect accuracy, but is an indicator for 
possible rework or replacement by the manufacturer.

JAF E-181 
JAF E-244 
JAF E-221 
JAF E-300 
JAF E-132 
JAF E-148 
JAF E-219 
JAF E-299 
JAF E-360 
JAF E-180 
JAF E-182 
JAF E- 1058 
JAF E- 129 
JAF E-130 
JAF E-232 
JAF E-134 
JAF E-1018 
JAF E-133 
JAF E-297 
JAF E-2023 
JAF E-2025 
JAF E-147 
JAF E-296

Liberty Technology Model No. DCC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. MUC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. DCC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. DCC-350 
Liberty Technology Model No. CCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. MCC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. CCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. DCC-350 
Liberty Technology Model No. EMC-125 
Liberty Technology Model No. DCC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. MUC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. WC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. UCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. UCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No. UCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No.MCC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No.CCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No.SCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No.ECC-225 
Liberty Technology Model No.CCL-100 
Liberty Technology Model No.EMC-125 
Liberty Technology Model No.MUC-100 
Liberty Technology Model No.ECC-225
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We regret any inconvenience the event, as described in the referenced letter, may have had on 
your operation. We believe that the actions we have taken in response to the event will serve to 
prevent its recurrence.  

Sincerely, 

/George C. Bell 
Director 

Copy to: 

H. J. Miller 
USNRC

USNRC 
Document Control Desk


